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CheckPoint Upgrade Unveils Exciting Enhancements

On Oct. 13, the WHA made a significant upgrade to its quality reporting website, CheckPoint. This
update brings with it a range of improvements designed to elevate the performance, efficiency, and
user experience of the platform, while also empowering hospitals to extract valuable insights from
their data.
 
In response to member input and to reduce confusion associated with CMS Star Ratings, WHA has removed star ratings and
introduced a clearer and more informative "Top Performer Star Icon" designation.
 
Introducing the Top Performer Star Icon

This star symbolizes excellence and signifies hospitals that rank in the top 10% for specific measures. When a hospital
achieves this outstanding status, users will see the single star symbol next to the hospital name in the search result.
 

As we transition to the "Top Performer Star Icon" designation, we invite you to explore the enhanced clarity and insights it offers.
We're confident this change will continue to support you in making well-informed decisions and furthering the excellence of health
care services.
 
With MyWHA Single Sign-On, you can access CheckPoint with the same credentials you use to sign in to all WHA accounts,
eliminating the need for multiple usernames and passwords. This streamlined access not only saves you time but also reduces the
hassle of remembering multiple login details.
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